
RM398 Road Closure at the access road off of Twp Rd 400 (Lac Charron Rd.) & RR 2181.75 turning 
north into Naicam is in effect September 30, 2024 until further notice. Also, the Town of Naicam has 
the intersection at the east end of Boundary Street & the north end of 1st Ave North closed to traffic 
– this is the access rd to Twp Rd 400 (Lake Charron Rd) . Please use an alternate access.  

 

 

 


